

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 16
JUNE 2023



WONDERFUL PERFORMANCES

Last week, all students in Kindergarten and Stage One had the opportunity to sing and dance on stage in front of their parents and friends. Students had been rehearsing their performances since term 1 and they were eagerly awaiting the moment they could finally perform for their loved ones. It was so wonderful to see students' confidence develop as the weeks went by as they became more familiar with their songs. Especially seeing the way that Kindergarten students jumped into the shows with enthusiasm was so encouraging.



One Kindergarten student told me this week that she couldn't get the smile off her face when she first stepped onto the stage and another student commented that he couldn't wait to go on stage again. Each class got to perform twice. Once in a matinee show and once again in an evening show. The audience was treated to familiar songs from movie favourites, dazzling lights, smiling faces and some cracking jokes from the Year 2 MC's. Students should be very proud of their impressive efforts.



Mrs Elita Brown Junior School Specialist Teacher (CAPA) (Th, F)